
 

 

 

Memo 
 

 

Date:  March 24, 2025  
 
To:  Pastors, principals, business managers, Chancery employees   
 
From: Maureen Smith, director, Office of Communications 

 
Re:  Easter Vigil service safety practices 

           
 
Please see reminder attached, provided by the Catholic Mutual Group, 
regarding the importance of following safety protocols during the Easter Vigil 
service.  
 
 

https://communique.archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/Easter-Vigil-fire.pdf

